

MINUTES

MARCH 12, 2013 1:30 PM

UNIVERSITY LIBRARY, ROOM 640

Kristal Anzalone, Tresea Buckhaults, Kelli Cole, Kristi Davis, Michael Davis, Jeff Hendrix, Chris Ringo, Lindsey Wilkerson, Kyle O'Neal
Robin Barton, Larry Estess, Cori Smit

Agenda topics

A regular meeting of the Staff Senate was held on March 12, 2013 in the University Library Room 640 and called to order at 1:30 pm by

fax sent to the main campus number (342-1000) and send that fax to any employee's email using that employee's phone number, thus eliminating the need for individual fax machines.

Dr. Richters said that he would look into it.

Jeff Hendrix, communication committee chair, explained that this subcommittee was charged at the beginning of the semester by President Bruno to create a customer service initiative for ULM. The subcommittee consists of Jeff Hendrix, Kelli Cole, and Lindsey Wilkerson.

After the subcommittee met, Jeff decided to ask the staff s(s)-20(u)-6(b)-